
Dear Parents/Carers, 

I can’t quite believe we only have 2 more weeks left of the term before we break for Christmas. A huge thank you to Santi 

and Ariya’s mums who came into preschool this week and helped the children make salt dough Christmas Tree 

Decorations. Next week we start our Winter and Christmas theme, which is all very exciting! This week has been linked to 

one of our favourite stories, “The Crocodile Who Didn’t Like Water.”  There has been lots of messy and imaginative play 

with the crocodiles and the children thought about what the dragons might say and some children made marks in the 

speech bubbles. At circle time the children discussed how the crocodile felt scared at moments in the story and then they 

shared moments when they might feel scared. You can see all the lovely activities through the week on our social media.  
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Our Monthly Value is: 

Appreciation 

I love Christmas adverts! I think this year’s John 

Lewis advert is probably one of my favourites. But I 

absolutely LOVE the John Lewis advert from 2011. 

Please follow the link and watch it until the end. 

 

 

Dates to Remember  

Thurs 8th/9th Dec Christmas Jumper Day 

Fri 9th Dec Mine Pies and Mingles 11:15 – 12:30pm 

Fri 16th Dec Christmas Party all children (Bouncy 

Castle) 

– Finish at 12:30pm for all.  

 

Spring Term 
Wednesday 4th January – Friday 10th February 

Half Term - Monday 13th February – Friday 17th February 
Monday 20th February - Friday 31st March 

INSET – Tuesday 3rd January 
 

Flying Start Preschool, Molesey 

info@flyingstartmolesey.com                                

Mobile: 07976 041790 

 

Song of the week: 

Christmas Song Practise 

Makaton of 

the week: 

To try 
 

Thank you for your Children In Need 

donations we raised £55! 

Christmas Jumper Day 

Thursday 8th and Friday 9th December! 

Please bring in a donation for 

Christmas Party 

Friday 16th December 

All children welcome 9am – 12:30pm 

We have a bouncy castle and Father 

Christmas is visiting! 

Next week we’ll put up a sign-up sheet for 

party food. It would be wonderful if 

everyone could contribute something for a 

little Christmas tea. Thank you 

Mince Pies and a Mingle 

We’re looking forward to seeing everyone 

on 9th December 11:15am – 12:30pm. 

Please could the parents that have offered 

to help arrive at 11:05am. 

Friday 16th December 

We close at 12:30pm 

mailto:info@flyingstartmolesey.com
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=cbo_b-ySGdg
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=dKVhv7loW9k

